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Dear Mr Fay, 

I refer to your application for a review of your Integrated Pollution Prevention and 
Control (IPPC) licence, which was received on 2 1 June 20 10 and further information 
received on the 15 September 20 10. 

I am to advise that in accordance with the provisions of Section 90 of the EPA Acts 
1992 to 2007, you are requested to supply the following additional information so that 
the Agency may complete a comprehensive assessment of the IPPC application: 

1. 

2. 

3. 

4. 

5. 

Note: 

Provide a suitable scaled map showing the route of the surface water drains 
from the discharge points S W 1 and S W2 to the streams identified on the map 
provided as further information received on the 1 5'h September 20 10. 

Provide the grid reference of the surface water monitoring and discharge 
points. SW2, as identified in further information received on the 15 
September 2010, is outside the site boundary, clarify access to the surface 
water manhole SW2 and identify if the manhole has been installed. 

Confirm that the leak detection inspection manholes have been constructed as 
per the drawing submitted as further information, received 15 September 
20 10. 

Clarifj the difference in annual slurry production figures submitted in support 
of licence application Reg. No. PO696-01 compared with the figures presented 
for the existing and proposed activity in the Environmental Impact Statement. 

Please address bullet point no. 4 of paragraph 2(b), Schedule 6 of S.I. 600 of 
2001 in relation to the Environmental Impact Statement submitted in support 
of the licence review application. 

Any telephone enquiries in relation to the above should be directed to Patrick Byrne at 
the number above. 
All written communications and replies should be directed to Dorotha Richards, Office 
of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use, EPA, PO Box 3000, Johnstown Cds le Estate, 
County Wexford. - <  \ 



In addition to the above please also provide an updated non-technical summary to 
reflect the information provided in your reply. 

In the circumstances you should make immediate arrangements to have the required 
information (1 signed original, 1 hardcopy and 2 copies of all files in electronic 
searchable PDF format on CD-ROM) submitted to the Agency without delay. Your 
response to this request should be directed to Dorotha Richards Administration 
Officer, Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use. 

It should be noted that where there is failure to comply with the above requirements 
within one month of this notice, the Agency may proceed with its consideration of 
this application in the absence of the information requested. 

Yours sincerely, 

Office ofclimate, Licensing & Resource Use 

Note: Any telephone enquiries in relation to the above should be directed to Patrick Byrne at 
the number above. 
All written communications and replies should be directed to Dorotha Richards, Office 
o f  Climate, Licensing & Resource Use, EPA, PO Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, 
County Wexford. 


